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CHELSEA CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given in accordance with Section 40, Chapter 131 of the General Laws of the
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (Wetlands Protection Act), that a Public Hearing of the
Chelsea Conservation Commission will be held:

Thursday, March 1, 6:00 P.M.
Bottom Floor, Chelsea Public Library
569 Broadway.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to review the Notice of Intent (NOT) submitted by the NStar
Electric Company d/b/a Eversource Energy for the installation of a duct bank for electrical
transmission service within the existing paved ROW beginning in Suffolk Street, travelling south
in Willow Street, and travelling west and northwest in Marginal, Williams, and Beacham streets.

A copy of the NOI is available for review in the Department of Planning and Development

offices, Rm 101, during City Hall business hours.

Per Order
Stephen N. Sarikas
Chair
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